
Friday 26th November 2021 

Good afternoon, 

 

Each class in school will be leading their own Christmas Assembly this year. We are 

conscious of the special moments that parents have had to miss due to COVID restrictions, 

so at the moment it is our intention to invite parents into school to watch their own child.  

Following Public Health Guidance around enclosed spaces we will be asking parents to wear 

face masks in order to try to keep our school family safe. For those families who do not feel 

comfortable attending, performances will be recorded.  

At the time of writing this, Salford cases have increased significantly and it may be the case 

that we have to change these plans and send recorded performances via Class Dojo as we 

did last year instead of having parents in school. This decision will not be taken lightly but we 

will prioritise everyone's health and safety.  

Please find below the intended dates and times for your child's class. 

 

Monday 13th December: 1.45 - 2.15 NURSERY 

Monday 13th December: 2.45 - 3.15 RECEPTION Y 

 

Tuesday 14th December: 9.30 - 10.00 CLASS 5 

Tuesday 14th December: 1.45 - 2.15 CLASS 3 

Tuesday 14th December: 2.45 - 3.15 RECEPTION Z 

 

Wednesday 15th December: 9.30 -10.00 CLASS 5/6 

Wednesday 15th December: 1.45 - 2.15 CLASS 2 

Wednesday 15th December: 2.45 -3.15 CLASS 4 

 

Thursday 16th December: 9.30 - 10.00 CLASS 6 

Thursday 16th December: 1.45 - 2.15 CLASS 1 

Thursday 16th December: 2.45 -3.15 CLASS 1/2 

 

Friday 17th December: 2.45 - 3.15 CLASS 3/4 

 

Miss Barker 


